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News: 
 



from your CCC Team: Bernie Day, Carolyn Holcroft, Kimberlee Messina & cori nuñez 	
  

check out the TMCs and see if there’s one available in your discipline.  We suggest that you 
meet with Bernie Day for help identifying the courses that will best serve our students in 
transferring. Please contact Cori Nuñez for the template and instructions for the text portion 
of the application. If you have any questions, contact Bernie Day, Carolyn Holcroft, Kimberlee 
Messina or Cori Nuñez.	
  

 
 General Education Colloquium: Don’t miss the opportunity on May 18th to discuss GE with Ken 

O’Donnell (Associate Dean from CSU Chancellor’s Office). This is a great opportunity for us to 
get a perspective of the IGETC/CSU-Breadth process and ask questions.  The Colloquium will 
be held in our Cafeteria from 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. (coffee, baked goodies and “good 
morning” conversations to begin at 8:15 a.m.). 

	
  

“We need your feedback!”


